
 

                                                                          
To all our lovely Red Gates Parents, Carers, Families, Friends,  

Staff and Governors, 

RE:  SPORTS DAY – ‘CAKE SALE’ – TUESDAY 27th, WEDNESDAY 28th and 

THURSDAY 29th JUNE  

 
Hello there!  As you know next Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are our 

brilliant Red Gates School Sports Days where we can all come long and enjoy 

cheering and supporting our amazing children in their various sporting activities – 

definitely not to be missed!!  

 

We thought it would be really lovely to hold a ‘Cake Sale’ fundraiser at the same 

time on each of our three Sports Days and would be so grateful please if you may 

be able to kindly send in some of your lovely cake donations in readiness for this 

Monday morning, 26th June, along with your lovely children.  Thank you ever so 

much indeed! 

 

*Just a polite reminder -please would it be possible if you could kindly label your 

delicious home-made cakes with ingredients used - that would be wonderful and 

very much appreciated, thank you so much!  Also being a ‘nut-free’ school, we’re 

unable to accept any cakes containing nut ingredients - thank you for your kind 

understanding.  We are so grateful to you all for your generous donations and 

wonderful help and support, thank you so much! 

 

As always, all the funds raised from our Cake Sales will be used towards  

purchasing wonderful resources for all our fantastic children to enjoy, so please 

don’t forget to bring along your money to spend on a yummy cake or two, as well as 

your cheering voices!! 

 

We’re so looking forward to seeing you there!  

With very best wishes always and many thanks indeed! 

Love from your Friends of Red Gates School  
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